November 12, 2015

Ann Arbor Historic District Commission

Re: 201 Glen

**Dear Commissioners:** 

I am unable to attend your meeting tonight but I would like to strongly express my disapproval of this proposal. It doesn't meet any of the criteria in the Guidelines pertaining to compatibility with the current historic district. It is too tall, too wide and too massive and will detract from the rest of the neighborhood. It is also not in keeping with the residential quality of the neighborhood and is not pedestrian or bicycle friendly. I urge you to reject this proposal and demand something more appropriate for our fragile neighborhood.

Sincerely,

Susan Wineberg

712 E. Ann

Ann Arbor, MI 48104